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City Council We are not in favor of this change to our land use / zoning laws. Our state and portland
community proud of land use planning legacy Tom McCall provided. Any significant changes such
as this proposal should go through similar rigorous agency gate keeping from UCDC to metro to
citizen vote. This proposal is more chronic issue wherein we should be focused on the real cure not
simply a band aid!
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